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Monday 10th March 2025 
 

Red Nose Day Event 2025  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Friday 21st March we will be joining in with Red Nose Day with a fundraising event at 
GRW. We aim to raise £250 to donate to this brilliant cause.  
 
During the week we will be holding cake sales, we are all invited to wear red or something 
red on Friday and if we reach the £250 total we will “doing something funny for money” on 
Friday morning and wax Cal and Tom's legs, we will live stream the event on the school's 
Instagram page!  
 
Please help us to raise this money by sharing the event with your friends and family and by 
donating on our Just Giving page. 
The link to our page is below and will be shared on our Instagram page.  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-the-green-room-school?utm_medium=FR&utm
_source=CL 
 
Please feel free to donate cakes with or without a red theme from Monday 17th - Friday 21st 
March. Anyone can also purchase a Red Nose via the official website. 
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/noses/  
 
Comic relief is a fantastic charity. To find out more about how they use the money they raise 
you can visit their website to find out more.  
https://www.comicrelief.com/what-your-money-does/ 
 
If you have any questions about the event feel free to contact me 
jenny@thegreenroomschool.com  
 
Kind Regards  

 
Jenny Thorn  
Art Teacher - The Green Room Windsor and The Green Room College 
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